THM2EE Fo50 BEGESs (EEEH SEES

A H SF2HETTH1IO0H (k) ~11H19H (KR (A= X 5EmEL)

Ep=s 284

(AN EE, W LR, Al WA, BIn, LR, BiE M0, BTH, R,
mR, B, =JE, ML &£%8

(W) &, o, FE, SR, HEE, LA, ER, FHE, MR, dE, W50,
B, HiE, £E8

o =

[ &)
1 S22 FEANERBSEEICDONT
EEHFHEOBR, 7TET2FH284, HETIHHEOLTIAINE,
B, ZENGUTORERPH T,
cINFETH REGHESICB O TEBIEOREGIMENE WO RN D 0 £ L2,
N 252 1 AND DA DO FIEITEE LU &0 D ORBURNEE XD,

C U k)



Summary of the Minutes of the Fifth FY2020 Meeting of
the Administrative Council (deliberated in writing)

Date: Tuesday, November 10 to Thursday, November 19, 2020
(deliberated in writing by email)
Respondents: 28 members

External Council members: Asaka, Ando, Igarashi, Ishiyama, Kawai, Sugie, Tsuchiya,
Nagasawa, Higuchi, Machida, Matsuzawa, Matsutani, Mayumi,
Miura, and Yokoyama

Internal Council members: Houkin, Yamaguchi, Yokota, Yoshimi, Masuda, Yamamoto,
Sugawara, Murata, Umehara, Ikeda, Setoguchi, Akita, and
Nakagaki

Minutes

Matters to be Resolved:
1. 2020 Remuneration Recommendations
As a result of the deliberation (in writing), the agenda was adopted with approval from 28
members and disapproval from no member.
The following opinions were offered by a member.

- A Council member noted that in the past, the Administrative Council pointed out the low
remuneration for executives and employees, but it is difficult to find a different solution
other than accepting the recommendation from the National Personnel Authority under the
current situation.



